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I urge you to oppose House Bill 3075. This bill modifies the already restrictive firearm 

permit rules from Measure 114, threatening Oregonians’ Second Amendment rights. 

It adds unnecessary hurdles for law-abiding citizens while doing little to stop 

criminals, who ignore these laws anyway. There’s no solid evidence that more 

permitting reduces gun violence— it just burdens the innocent. 

Worse, HB 3075 seems to dodge judicial oversight by limiting court challenges, which 

smells like overreach. It’ll also strain state agencies and hurt small businesses, 

especially in rural areas. This isn’t about safety; it’s about control, rushed through as 

an “emergency” to avoid real debate. 

Please vote no on HB 3075. Protect our rights and focus on real solutions, not 

symbolic restrictions. 

Sincerely, 

Carla Harris  

Myrtle Creek, OR 

 

 


